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Dear Parents,  
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. 
 
The school has seen some very brightly dressed children today in their Children in Need Tag Day clothes. We managed to raise £111.10 
toward this very worthy charity. Thank you all for your donations. 
 
Last week we raised £1,784 for the British Legion Poppy Appeal and this total will rise even higher when the gift aid is added, so well 
done to all! I think you will all agree this is an absolutely staggering amount raised! 
 
We are eagerly anticipating our Fireworks Display this evening. Gates open at 6.p.m. The entrance will be by the large gates leading      
directly onto the field on ‘The Street’. Could I remind you that parking is not available at the village hall, however we are allowed to use 
the field behind The Bell. Alternatively, the commuter car park at the end of the village has plenty of spaces. 
There will be small items for sale e.g. light wands etc. before the Display, which will commence at 7.p.m. We will also have drinks, hot 
dogs and soup for sale. Make sure you wrap up warmly and don’t forget your wristbands for entry!! No dogs or sparklers allowed. 
 
Decorations have been on sale after school on the front playground for 50p each. For the new parents; the children colour these and 
then apply a coat of clear nail varnish to them. They bring them back into school on Friday 30th November for our advent event, where 
the school join together on the front playground and sing carols around the Christmas Tree which was kindly donated by J.W Farms the 
Butchers, in Fairview Avenue. 
Each child then hangs their decoration on the tree. Parents are welcome to join us and join in with the singing. We will begin this event 
at 2.30p.m. 
 
Each class has now had a letter with their terms spellings and suggested books for reading If you haven’t received this, please ask at the 
school office or check on the website. 
 
A well done to the football team, who drew against Tiger School on Tuesday after school, with a final score of 2-2. The children played 
brilliantly and are really beginning to gel as a team. The practice and hard work is beginning to pay off! Once again they were faced with 
a team of predominantly year 6 children, so an excellent result for us!  
Our Key Stage 1 children will be playing football on Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon from 2.p.m.: again all welcome to cheer them on. 
 
The children are now all participating in gymnastics for their PE lesson. For girls we would ask that they can be provided with shorts as 
opposed to ‘skorts’ as these can be easily caught on the apparatus. Boys need to wear shorts rather than tracksuit-bottoms too. 
 
This coming week, we have our community lunch, when our house captains help to lay the tables, take orders and make teas + coffees 
for the people from the local community. I know how much this means to some of our more elderly residents and they look forward to 
having a hot meal and talking with the children. All the children involved thoroughly enjoy the event too! 
 
On Thursday 22nd, Kemsley and Hurswood classes are off to Canterbury for their school trip. Don’t forget they need to arrive at school at 
8.15a.m. and will not arrive back until 5.p.m. 
 
I look forward to seeing many of you this evening! 
Enjoy the weekend! 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox  
Head Teacher 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree  William Larkin-Puttock 

Forge       Luke Wallace 

Hurstwood Emily Daley  

Kemsley   Daisy Thomas  

Oakwood    Sidney Killick   

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree Cameron Poole   

Forge  Luca Suvari 

Hurstwood Louis Merrick   

Kemsley Nathan Duduyemi 

Oakwood Myles Cox     

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree Maya Kyle 

Forge  Ella Hyland  

Hurstwood Devon Louden 

Kemsley Henry  Ridden 

Oakwood Dylan Miller 

Diary Dates for this Term 

 

November 

Wednesday 21st  Fir Tree AOW 

Thursday 22nd Hurstwood + Kemsley Canterbury Trip 

Wednesday 28th Fir Tree to Leeds Castle Trip 

Thursday 29th  Hurstwood AOW 

Thursday 29th  11+ info evening at 5.30p.m. Year 5 parents. 

December 

Monday 3rd   Music Morning—Drums + Guitars 

Monday 3rd  Choir to Hempstead 12p.m. 

Wednesday 5th  KS2 Dog Trust Visit 

Thursday 6th   Oakwood AOW 

Thursday 6th   School Disco 3.30 - 

Monday 10th  KS1 Play 2p.m. 

Tuesday 11th  Whole school to Hazlitt  - Aladdin Panto. 

Wednesday 12th  Yr 6 Christmas Experience  St Matthews 

       “           “  KS1 Play 5.30p.m. 

Thursday 13th  Oakwood AOW 

Thursday 13th  Choir to Capstone 

Friday 14th   Music Morning—Clarinets  

       “      “  FOBS Gift Sale 

Monday 17th  Elf Visit 

       “       “  KS2 Xmas Production TBC 

Tuesday 18th  Christmas Lunch 

        “       “  KS2 Xmas Production TBC 

Wednesday 19th  Carol Service—St Matthews 

        “       “  Christmas Parties  

   End of Term 

I am pleased to inform you that  we have 

a new date for the  flu immunisation for 

Years R to Year 5 

This will now be held on Friday 14th December.      

If you have had your child immunised by your GP 

please inform the office so that we can pass the 

information on to the school nursing team. 

 

 

Friday 30th November   

There will be a sale for the children and adults after 

Celebration Worship, throughout the day and after 

the Advent Event. Items include books, stationery, 

stocking fillers, and many other reasonably priced 

gifts. Children may bring their money into school to 

purchase items during break and dinner time. 

This is not to be confused with the FOBS Christmas 

Gift sale which will be held on  

 Friday 14th December. 

 

 

 

 

 

                            Amy Taylor 

 


